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Set in the heart of the countryside on the edge of Bur-
scough, this new cemetery and crematorium provides a nat-
ural place for families of West Lancashire and surrounding
areas to hold a dignified service of their choice. The building
has been especially designed to blend into its natural sur-
roundings, offering a place of peace and seclusion, so im-
portant for a funeral.

Rt. Rev. Tom Williams Auxiliary Bishop of Liverpool

Cemetery, Roman Catholic Section.

Here at West Lancashire, we have a separate
Catholic section within our cemetery. This affords
families from the Catholic community the oppor-
tunity to lay their loved ones to rest in a special
place.

There are no restrictions regarding the location a
person once lived. We encourage visitors to our
site for those wishing to see the facilities and
services available.

Anyone wishing further information, contact de-
tails are shown below.

Contact

West Lancashire Cemetery & Crematorium
Pippin St, Burscough, Lancashire L40 7SP

t 01704 898840
e info@westlancashirecrematorium.co.uk
www.westlancashirecrematorium.co.uk

Dedication Service

The sun shone brightly as the congregation gathered for
the Service of Dedication on Friday 26th May and Steve
Glen, the Crematorium Manager welcomed the congre-
gation who had travelled from far and wide to attend
this important Ceremony.

The Service was led by the Right Reverend Thomas A
Williams, Auxiliary Bishop of Liverpool together with Fr
Leo Daley (Roman Catholic) Rev Paul Griffiths (Baptist)
Rev Paul Lock (C/E) Rev Jacky Embrey (United Reform
Church) and Peter Giles (Civil Celebrant).

Bishop Thomas Williams spoke passionately about his
many years of taking Funeral Services and the great
importance that a Funeral has for the Bereaved. The
Bishop told two stories of Funeral services that he has
taken at opposite ends of the social spectrum, one was
for a well known personality , the other for a man with
no relatives and whose Cadaver had lain for months
unclaimed in a Liverpool Mortuary, each as important
as the other.

Richard Evans, Managing Director of Westerleigh spoke
of his gratitude to Rosie Cooper and of West Lancashire
County Council in helping to bring plans for this new
Crematorium to reality and thanked many of the lead-
ers in the Cremation and Burial Industry for their sup-

port in attending this important Service.

Steve Glen

Manager & Registrar
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